
Priory News 11th October 2024 

Dear Parents, 

Following the Harvest assemblies last week, and the donations 

collected for the Foodbank, we received a lovely email from the 

Foodbank this week: 

Just to say a big thank you for all the food that was collected at your     
Harvest Assembly last week - it came to an amazing amount of 160.36 kg. 

Please pass on our grateful thanks to your pupils, parents and teachers for 
their  very generous donations. 

We do appreciate your ongoing support for the Foodbank. 

Many thanks. 

Our final library visits take place next week. It has been great to 

hear how enthusiastic the children are about these visits. We are 

very lucy to have such a great library in the town.  

You should receive a letter regarding the forthcoming parents 

evening today. Parents evening booking will go live on Monday, 

21st October. Please do book an appointment to meet with your 

child’s class teacher. 

We also have our first class assembly of the year to look forward 

to—with SB5’s class assembly on Wednesday, 16th October at 

9.15am.  

The week ends with our FOPJS Quiz night on Friday, 18th October. 

Please see details on the poster below and be sure to book a place 

at what promises to be a great evening.  

Have a good weekend.  

Best Wishes, 

Diary Dates  

BW3 Library Visit 15th October 

Bags 2 School Collection 15th October 

SB5 Class Assembly 16th October 

Year 6 Viking day 18th October 

FOPJS Quiz Night 18th October 

Coffee Morning: Year 6 22nd October 

TS4 Class Assembly 23rd October 

Year 4 Egyptian Day 24th October 

End of Half-Term 25th October 

Half-Term 28th October—1st November 

NSPCC Speak Out, Stay Safe 

Assembly 

6th November 

Parents’ Evenings 6th / 7th November 

Individual Photographs 7th November 

NSPCC Year 5 Workshops 11th November 

NSPCC Year 6 Workshops 18th November 

Panathlon 19th November 

AI6 Class Assembly 20th November 

Year 6 Buddhist Visitor 26th November 

HT6 Class Assembly 27th November 

Year 3/4 Discos 28th November 

Parents Do Day 3rd December 

Year 5/6 Discos 5th December 

Secondary School reminder.  

The portal for Secondary applications closes on 31st October. Please ensure 

you have applied through the council you pay your council tax to.  

Health Promoting School 

As a school, we are very keen to promote the importance of being healthy. One 

part of this is our commitment to PE and active lifestyles. We also are keen to 

support children to be healthy in food choices too.  

We all understand that children enjoy the occasional treat, however we have  

seen an increase of sweets/chocolate bars in packed lunches. These sugary 

items are not allowed in lunch boxes or at snack time.  

We also see in our afternoon lessons, the impact these high-sugar items are 

having on concentration and learning. Please work with us to ensure that our 

children have healthy bodies and healthy minds during the school day by:  

• Ensuring your child has a water bottle—with  water in it each day.   

• Healthy snacks at breaktime. No crisps, cakes or biscuits for break 

times. 

• Healthy lunch boxes-no chocolate bars, sweets or sugary drinks.  

Bag2School Collection 

As part of our fundraising initiatives and our pledge to help the              

environment school takes part in Bag2School. It is a very good excuse to 

have a good clear out and also at the same time help to raise much-needed 

funds for school.  

The more bags we fill, the more money we raise for school projects. You 

can use any heavy duty bags and bring them to our collection on the  

morning of Tuesday, 15th October. Thank you.  







Next Week’s Lunch Menu: 


